
RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL

MONTHLY MEETING OF DECEMBER 5, 2013
The meeting began at 2:35 p.m. in the school’s SBDM Council Conference room with all members present.
Agenda:  Mrs. Morton moved to approve the agenda, Mrs. Vanzile seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Minutes:  Ms. VanZile moved to approve the November 7, 2013, monthly minutes.  Mr. Moody seconded, and the motion passed by consensus. 
Good News Report:  Mrs. Cooke spoke regarding the group called ABRI.  Dr. Scott (University of Louisville) chairs the group.  They were in the building collecting Data on student involvement.  The student involvement data on a given day will be used to help the Pivotal Leadership in finding out the needs and in what areas to help our students. 
Student Achievement:  No new information stated.
Informational:   Mrs. Bieber gave the data report PBIS Committee briefly discussing the reports posted on the web site.
Review:  Ms. Lilley moved to approve the Parent Involvement Policy.  Mrs. Morton seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  Mrs. Carroll moved to approve the Parent Compact.  Mrs. VanZile seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.
New Business:  Council wants to make sure that we invest in programs that will give best results to our students.  At next monthly meeting the Curriculum Committee will give a presentation on I Read, and LEXIS Reading.   The Council will have a special called meeting on December 18, 2013 to approve CSIP.

Adjournment:  Mrs. Vanzile moved to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Moody, and the motion passed by consensus.

The council meeting adjourned at 3:28 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Cynthia McVicker, Council Secretary 

